
It has been necessary to postpone the LCS Society Meeting a couple of times this spring because of the 

COVID-19 pandemic.  Ordinarily the March society meeting would accomplish the formation of the Board 

Nominating Committee, with five society members chosen, along with five Board-appointed board members, to 

constitute the Nominating Committee for new board members.  Given that the annual meeting has been 

postponed to such a late date and likely will still involve a fair number of people participating from remote 

locations, which makes nominating and selecting people difficult if not impossible, the Board decided to 

proceed by asking persons previously selected by the society for this task within the past couple of years.  

Three of the five society members from last year (Carole Maberry, Jenny Meenderinck, and Kevin Pawlowski), 

along with two alternates from previous years (Steph Parriera and Dan VanderKooi), have agreed to serve this 

year along with the five Board-designated members (Becky Bos, Dan Gibson, Dale VanRoyen, Frank DeVries, 

and Michael TerBeek), so that the work of the Nominating Committee can proceed.  On June 23, the Society 

will be asked to ratify this board decision which is intended for this year only. 

 


